
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO.36 
Friday, 15 January 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A Member (C20) tested positive for COVID-19 on 11 January 2021. C20 

contracted the COVID-19 virus from a family member who in turn was 

infected by a friend outside of RSGC.  

 

C20 was last at the Club on Saturday, 9 January 2021. The following 

details are his movements at the Club: 

 

DATE TIME VENUE 

 

09/01/2021 

9am-10am Tennis Lesson 

10am-11am Driving Range & Putting Green  

11am Left RSGC 

 

C20 did not use any of the Club’s Food and Beverage outlets. Everyone 

who was in close contact with C20 at the Club has been notified. The 

Ministry of Health (MOH) has also been notified. 

 

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information. 

Please stay at home and stay safe. 
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